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10/21/20  

 

Re:  Update on Food Services Procedures 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

The District wanted to inform you that the waiver for all students to receive free meals has been 

extended through the 20/21 school year. With this extension, we have made a few modifications 

to our current procedures.  

 

Beginning on October 26th, we will be making modifications to meal sign ups and distribution as 

follows:  

 

• Daily lunch count will be taken by your child’s homeroom teacher in grades K-8. 

 

• Meal pick up will continue Mondays and Thursdays for virtual students. Weekend 

meals and 7th & 8th grade asynchronous meals will now also be available for pick up on 

Mondays & Thursdays from 2:30 - 5:30pm at your local community school and not sent 

home with students. 

 

• There are no additional sign ups, just continue to show up for the extra meals and they 

will be provided to you.  

 

• Families of Kindergarten students seeking weekend meals can pick them up at their local 

community school on Mondays & Thursdays from 2:30 - 5:30pm. 

 

• There are no changes to the High School procedures. Hybrid high school students can 

receive all their meals during their in-person instruction days. 

 

We will continue to run a limited menu until further notice. If there are any questions 

regarding allergens or dietary restrictions, please contact the food service office at (610) 

237-6410 ext. 4. Any additional questions can be directed to your building administrator. 

 

Thank you!  

 

 

Bernadette C. Reiley 

Superintendent of Schools 
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